
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  

November 2024 
Newsletter 

the Doors 
Behind 

> > > > > > 
Perfect Test Scores 

Students were honored at October's school 
board meeting for achieving perfect scores on 
last year's state tests.  
 
Front (L-R): Ava Markward (Sixth Grade Math), 
Jace Horstman (Fifth Grade Math), Rhett 
Miller (Third Grade Math), Grayson 
Altenburger (Fifth Grade Math, Fifth Grade 
Science) 
Back (L-R): Alexis Eickholt (Seventh Grade 
English Language Arts), Sophia Druckemiller 
(Seventh Grade Math), Ty Schnipke (Sixth 
Grade Math), Tressel Gasser (Sixth Grade 
Math), Matthew Horstman (Geometry), Cole 
Knippen (American Government) 
 

FCCLA Award 
Mrs. Ray and the FCCLA officers were honored to 
receive the Northwest Region Excellence in Community 
Service Award, presented by the Northwest Region 
Ohio School Board Association.  
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  

November 2024 
Events 

Nov 1 → No School 
Nov 5  → 8th Grade Vantage Tour 
Nov 11  → Veterans Day 
  → NHS Food Drive Week 
Nov 22  → Juniors Job Shadow Day 
Nov 25  → No School for the Week 
 → P/T Conferences 
Nov 26 → P/T Conferences 
Dec 2 → Toy Drive Begins 
 
 

> > > > > > 

Yearbook 
News 

The 2024 Big Green Yearbooks are in! 
We have some extra copies if you 
missed out on ordering a yearbook 
($50). Email Mr. Kumfer for any 
yearbook questions: 
kkumfer@ottovilleschools.org 
 
 

> > > > > > 

Parent/Teach
er 
Conferences 
If you would like to schedule a  junior 
high or high school parent/teacher 
conference, they will be scheduled on a 
first “call-in” basis. You can call to 
schedule starting Monday, November 
11th, 7:30am. Conference times will be 10 
minute slots for each teacher and will be 
during the following times: 
Monday, Nov 25, 5:00pm – 9:00pm 
Tuesday, Nov 26, 11:00am – 3:30pm 
& 4:30pm – 7:00pm 
 

> > > > > > 

Introducing Mrs. Sandy 
Markward Hello, I’m Mrs. Sandy Markward and I’m excited to be a part of 

the Ottoville Big Green Family! I have enjoyed working as a 
teacher assistant with children with special needs the past 22 
years. I live in the Ottoville Community with my husband Scott 
and our dog Lily. I have three grown sons, Troy, Austin & 
Wesley. I enjoy camping, spending time with family, and our 
two grandsons. 

Manufacturing Day 
Seventh grade students had the opportunity to travel to different manufacturing facilities in 

Putnam County and learn about future career opportunities. 
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Interested in becoming a part of the 
Big Green family? We are currently 
looking for substitute bus drivers and 
substitute custodians. Call the 
Superintendent’s office (Mr. Jarrod 
Wehri), for more details. 
 

 
NHS and NTHS 
Induction This year’s NHS and NTHS induction class included sixteen new juniors and seniors 
who have demonstrated the four pillars of scholarship, service, leadership and 
character. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 2024 
Halloween 
Parade > > > > > > 

Boys Soccer in 
State 
Tournament 
The Boys Soccer Team defeated 
Mansfield Christian 1-0 and won their 
ticket into the State Tournament. They 
will face Summit Country Day in 
Wapakoneta on Wednesday, 
November 6. 
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